
From:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To:  Martin, James <JamesMartin@fdle.state.fl.us> 
Cc:  Wells, Margaret <MargaretWells@fdle.state.fl.us> 

Subject:  RE: PRR - Officer involved shooting 
Date:  Thu, 17 Nov 2011 20:52:24 -0500 

Mr. Martin / Margaret Wells:

In regards to our earlier request for public records:

VolusiaExposed.Com was able to secure the FDLE Summary Report DB-27-
0036 from the VCSO. (see attached PDF copy) Therefore, we will not be 
needing this report within our PRR with FDLE. However, we do request, 
any and all supportive documentation that FDLE has regarding this 
case / incident. In the particular, we would like copies of all the 
audio interview recordings, as listed, in the attached FDLE Summary 
Report.

Please advise us of any costs associated with this PRR.

Please use the below email address as our point of contact.

Thank You
VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com

On Thu, 2011-11-17 at 09:29 -0500, Martin, James wrote:
> This message acknowledges your request for records below.
> 
> We will begin a search for any records responsive to your request 
and notify you when that process is complete. 
> 
> James D. Martin
> Assistant General Counsel
> Florida Department of Law Enforcement
> P.O. Box 1489
> Tallahassee, Florida 32302-1489
> 850-410-7679
> jamesmartin@fdle.state.fl.us
> 
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> 
> -----Original Message-----
> From: VolusiaExposed.Com [mailto:VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com] 
> Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 8:32 PM
> To: Martin, James
> Subject: PRR - Officer involved shooting
> 
> 
> 
> Mr. Martin:
> 
> Please consider this a request for public records.
> 
> We would like a copy of the FDLE investigation regarding an officer 
involved shooting regarding a Volusia County Sheriff deputy that 
transpired on May 9, 2010. 
> 
> The VCSO deputy involved was a Sgt. V. Mejias.
> 
> The person shot was a Joshua Gerard.
> 
> And according to below records a S.A. Krafft from the FDLE was 
assigned to investigate the shooting. 
> 
> http://www.volusiaexposed.com/vcso/gerard/vcsoreports.pdf
> 
> Thank You
> 
> VolusiaExposed.Com
> volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com
> 
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